

Dear Parents or Guardians,

The competition has begun! The annual Science Fair will be held on Thursday February 6<sup>th</sup>, 2014. We will be taking one idea and using the scientific method to show what we know. Students will be able to watch a video, (created by me) to better understand expectations of their science fair project. There will be official judges and a 1<sup>st</sup>, 2<sup>nd</sup> and 3<sup>rd</sup> place winner who will go on to the regional science fair.

We do need support at home to get these projects completed before the February 6th<sup>th</sup>, 2014. The Science Fair will be held here at school during the school day. We ask you to help your child with the process. All information will be located on the Bugg S.T.E.A.M. website at Buggsteam.weebly.com (or use the QR code above).

If you do not have Internet access at home, listed below is a public library for community Internet access as well as printing.

Cameron Village Regional Library 1930 Clark Avenue Raleigh, NC 27605 Phone: 919-856-6710

Thank you for all of your support,

Ms. Miazga

Please sign the	line be	low to ind	licate t	hat you	have	received	this	letter.	Due	back to
classroom tead	cher by	December	· 20 <sup>th</sup> , 2	2013						

Parent Signature:_	 	 	
· ·			
Student Name:			